
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Dolphins: Imelda & Max 

Seahorses: Maya & Jude  

Sharks: Maya We & Lavelle   

Penguins: Elliott 

Bears: Daisy & Blake  

Leopards: Maria & Isabella 

Tigers: Georgia & Charley 

Lions: Alex & Marc 

 

Class Star Attendance:   

Lions 97.7% 

COVID  
There is lots of information on our website & APP. This will be 

updated when anything changes. 

 

Thank you to parents for the support in helping to allow for 

social distancing at drop off and pick up times. It is so  much 

better now.  Any further suggestions for improvement are 

always welcome. 
 

Please remember that we are asking that children bring nothing 

to school every day except a school book bag, packed lunch and 

a carrier bag if another bag is really essential. 

 

Friday 18th September 

Primary & Secondary Admissions 
There are details on our website about how to apply online for a 

school place for September 2021.  If you know anyone whose child 
turns 4 in the next school year please let them know.   

 
As we are unable to have our Open Afternoon & Evening we have 

available 15minute appointments for parents to come & look 
around school when our children have left for the day.  If you 

know anyone who would like to come & look around please ask 
them to contact us.   

 
If your child is in Year  6 then you need to apply online with your choice of 

High School – ensure a copy of your child’s baptismal certificate is 
sent to the Catholic high school of your choice (if applicable) & 

you receive a receipt for this. 

Deadlines - Secondary 31 October 2020 & Primary 15 

January 2021 

  

 

Congratulations to our House Captains and Vice 

Captains 

House Captains: Laila B & Holly W 

Vice Captains: Kara, Alex, Joshua D, Abigail, Maya & 

Shreya. 
 

The children may come to school in their “own casual clothes” 
on their BIRTHDAY starting from Monday.  If your child has 

already had their birthday (1st – 20 Sept) then we will have a 
designated “catch up day” on Friday 25th September.  We don’t 
want the children to miss out if they have birthdays in school 

holidays / weekends – in this case they can come in “own 
clothes” on the Friday before. 

 
After School clubs do not need to be booked as far in advance 
now as we have staff in place for each bubble, You can still use 

the app to do this. 
However no bookings will be taken for “on the day” after 12 

noon.   

 
 

100 Club  
Please support our school by buying one (or more) numbers.  
Information is attached to the newsletter.  Cash prizes each 
month.  All profits for resources to be spent on our children. 

 

Assemblies 

Year 6 have their assembly next week but as we can’t 

invite parents into school it will be filmed & put out on 

our social media platforms, if you have given your 

consent for this previously.  

 

 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=2
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=2

